
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1st April 2022  

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,   
 
Covid-19 Update  
 
From 01 April 2022 the Covid guidance on isolation and testing has changed.  
 
A quick overview of actions to take: 

 Child Unwell - return to school when feeling well enough to do so. 

 Child has a temperature - return to school when temperature normal. 

 Child tested positive for Covid-19 - return 3 days after first positive test (if well 
enough). 

 If your child is not well enough to attend school, please follow normal absence 
reporting procedures. They should return to school as soon as they are well 
enough to do so.  

 If your child is unwell and they have a high temperature, they should stay at 
home and avoid contact with other people. They can return to school when they 
no longer have a high temperature and they are well enough to attend. Please let 
us know that your child has a high temperature when following normal absence 
reporting procedures.  

 If you purchase a lateral flow test (many pharmacies such as Boots now provide 
this service) and your child tests positive, please report this to school. The advice 
is for your child to remain at home for 3 days before returning to school if they are 
well enough to do so.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

L Hall 

 

Miss L Hall  
Executive Headteacher 
 
 


